
TIMELINE

The project is slated to 
start in mid-April and  
will be complete 
around January 2020 

SOME FEATURES  
OF THE RENOVATION

+   A more defined main 
entrance

+   A more visible drop-off  
and pick-up area

+  A new canopy

HOW THE NEXT GENERATION OF CARE WILL OPEN NEW DOORS

CHANGES TO PARKING AND ENTRANCES DURING CONSTRUCTION

+   The West lobby will remain open during the 
renovation, but will only be accessible through the 
parking garage. 

+   Patients and visitors will still be able to park in 
the lots and garage located on our west side, and 
will still cross the street at the same point as they 
currently do, except now they will be routed into the 
garage to enter the hospital. 

+   A friendly Beebe team member will be stationed 
at both entrances to help patients and visitors get 
to their destination after parking.

+   Because there will be work on the area where our 
West Entrance valet is currently located, valet will 
be temporarily moved to the East Entrance (near 
our Emergency Department) for the duration of this 
project. Beebe will have extra valet attendants during 
this time to help patients and visitors move through 
the process in a timely manner.

+   All scheduled patients for same day surgery, 
cardiac testing, cath lab, and pediatric EEG should 
continue to enter through the West entrance. If you 
are a scheduled patient for these services, a member 
of your Beebe Care team will contact you before your 
appointment to give you instructions. Additionally, 
all visitors not requiring valet parking should enter 
through the West entrance.

+   All other patients and visitors who require valet 
parking should temporarily enter through the East 
entrance (near our Emergency Room).

+   Vascular patients may enter through either 
entrance.

+   Signage will help guide your way inside and outside 
the facility.

BEEBE HEALTHCARE’S MARGARET H. ROLLINS LEWES CAMPUS 
WEST ENTRANCE RENOVATION PROJECT 

FACT SHEET
PURPOSE OF THE PROJECT

Beebe Healthcare is renovating the West Entrance of its Margaret H. Rollins Lewes Campus  
to make the campus easier to navigate for our patients and visitors. This renovation will make  

the West Entrance more visible which will improve the drop-off and pick-up experience. 


